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Sent: Thursday, August 9, 2018 2:47 PM
To: Sabrina Pandolfo <projects@temagami.ca>; Michelle Anderson <edo@temagami.ca>
Subject: State of the North - You're Invited !

Dear Ms. Pandoilfo,

Northern Policy Institute would like to personally invite you to our upcoming State of the North
Conference, taking place on September 26 and 27 in North Bay, Ontario.

State of the North is an annual conference that brings together decision makers, community
leaders, experts and innovators o explore the state of Northern Ontario from an economic, social
and environmental perspective.

Given your work in business development, this year's theme, Bold Approaches: Taxing for Growth
may be of particular interest to you. The conference features two panel topics and two keynote
speakers who will explore how other regions use tax policies to drive growth, and how these
policies might apply to Northern Ontario to grow our communities and reduce inequadlities.

Topics and speakers include:

1) How can taxation support growth?
2) Taxation by Indigenous Communities
3) Canadian Taxes, what needs to change and why? By Jack Mintz, President’s Fellow at the
School of Public Policy at the University of Calgary
4) Global evidence of the value of pilots and policy experimentation by Mikko Annala, Head of
Governance Innovation at Demos Helsinki.
Northern Policy Institute hopes that you will join us in this important discussion with our community,
our leaders and more. For more information, or to register, please visit www.stateofthenorth.ca
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